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Naphill & Walter’s Ash Residents Associaton 

Best Kept Village in Bucks Competition. We Won! 
 

 

For those of you not on Facebook, the Residents Association 

is delighted to announce that Naphill & Walter’s Ash have 

won the DeFraine Cup, Best Kept Village Competition. A 

fantastic effort which involved everyone in our community 

from the young to the more senior. The judges’ reports and 

a photo collage illustrating some of the judges’ comments 

can be viewed on our website and on the village website, 

www.naphillandwaltersash.org.uk.  

On Saturday 24 September, Bill Chapple, Chairman of BKVC, 

accompanied by the BKVC Judges, presented the cup to our 

secretary, Mrs Gloria Leflaive. Gloria was delighted to 

accept this prestigious award on behalf of our residents. We 

have also been presented with our Best Kept Village sign 

which will now stand outside Naphill Village Hall for the 

coming year. 

In 2023 we will compete against four other BKV winners for 

the Tindall Cup. Wouldn’t it be great if we can win that too! 

We know our villages are nice places to live, but it is even 

better to be judged a nice environment to live in. Let’s keep 

up the good work, by keeping our villages neat and tidy. 

Vice-Chairman - In our previous article we failed to mention 

that at our July meeting David Frost was elected vice 

chairman. We welcome David to our committee. 

Website - Please take a look at our website, www.nawara. 

co.uk or use the QR code below. We aim to update the site 

once a month and if you sign up for a newsletter on the 

website any updates will go straight to your email account. 
 

Our next meeting is 10th October at 7.30pm in Naphill 

Village Hall. All residents are welcome whether you have 

lived here all your life or just arrived. 

Bartha Pitman 
NAWARA Chairman 
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Nawara Quiz Night - Don’t miss it! 

Friday 7th October at Naphill Village Hall. Doors open 

7pm, quiz starts 7.30pm. £15 per head including a 

hot supper. Teams of up to 6. If you haven’t already 

bought your ticket and want to come along ring 

Gloria 563634 or Susan 565161 ASAP. 


